
 

 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for 
Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

Notice 
Notice No: SNGGDCG/245 Date: 01/01/2024 
  
 This is for the information of all concerned that due to unavoidable circumstances, some changes in the 
programme schedule of Observance of Students’ Week, notified in Notice no. SNGGDCG/ 244 dated 
30.12.2023. have to be made.  

Student Credit Card Awareness Camp will be held on 02.01.2024 from 3 p.m. onwards at 
Sister Nibedita Hall instead of 04.01.2024. The programme that is to be held on 03.01.2024. 
(Orientation Talk on Student Scholarships) will remain unchanged. The other changes in the 
programme schedule will be notified later. 

 
-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 
Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General 
Degree College for Girls 

 


